
The FOR 2111 and the Center for Multiingualism are very excited to share the news that Gudrun 
Penndorf, the translator of Asterix into German (who gave us many unforgettable quotes doing 
this as in “Die spinnen, die Römer!”) will be giving a talk on her translation work in Konstanz.  
 
https://de.wikipedia.org/wiki/Gudrun_Penndorf 
 
The happening will take place on October 20 from about 4 pm onwards at Terracotta.   
 
We will flank the event with two talks out of our own ranks:   
 
Georg Kaiser on using parallel Asterix translations to look into Romance questions;  
 
Tina Bögel on using the Swabian Asterix translation to look at the use of pronouns. 
 
We’ll provide more detailed information closer to the time, in the meantime, mark you calendars, 
spread the word! 
 
 


